[image: image1.jpg]aocky) wouwTam




2011 RMLL AGM

Executive Director Report

The goal for 2011 was to reduce the amount of time spent on administration and to spend more time focusing on managing, promotion and development. With the addition of 13 new teams, a new Division, a team folding one day prior to playing their first scheduled game, the loss of our Tier II Commissioner, Cindy Garant, the resignation of Rob Kachor, the Tier I Commissioner, and a few appeals and game protests, more time was spent on administration then on managing, promoting and developing than what was anticipated. However, we did manage to spend some time on promoting and will try to spend more time on promotion and development in the 2012 Season.
Promotion:

Implemented Game Banner on RMLL Website

Made use of the “live score” functionality

Graduating Midget Communication to CDLA and GELC Midgets

CDLA and GELC Graduating Midget Information Sessions

North and South Jr. A Combines for Graduating Midget Players

Development:

Creation of a Tier II North RIC

Implementation of Coach Referee Evaluation Form

Administration:

Order and Distribution of CLA Approved Nets
System Functionality: 
Addition of online Game Sheet Summary

Invoicing and Collections:
Minimal amount of time spent on invoicing and collection. The RMLL invoices for the ALRA end of season fees was not sent out until September 8, so we are still short of meeting our August 31 target. Our 2012 target is once again August 31.
Bonds:  

Completed RMLL Bond Position Status

Financial Reporting

Implemented revised charter of accounts

Bylaws:
Once again, Bylaws revisions have been recommended.
Regulations:
Regulations were re-ordered and revised.
The most time consuming aspect the Executive Director role is still the constant reminders required for information after deadlines have come and gone. Hopefully, this will decrease as we go into the 2012 Season.
 Christine Thielen
Executive Director, RMLL 

